

Name:

Unit 5 – FESTIVAL

I. Stress

- | | | | |
|-------------------|----------------|----------------|----------------|
| 1. A. celebration | B. commemorate | C. traditional | D. performance |
| 2. A. respect | B. reflect | C. preserve | D. gather |
| 3. A. worship | B. ancestor | C. celebrate | D. consider |
| 4. A. Vietnamese | B. atmosphere | C. volunteer | D. engineer |
| 5. A. incense | B. fortune | C. follow | D. Perform |

II. Complete the table with appropriate verbs and nouns and complete the following sentences

Verbs	Nouns	
1.	Performance	1. There is an urgent need for blood.....
Celebrate	2.	2. WHO stands for World Health.....
3.	Preservation	3. The government must take.....to reduce pollution.
4.	Commemoration	4. Tet festival is the biggest.....of Vietnam.
donate	5.	5. Hung King festival is held in.....of Hung King's death.
6.	Organization	6. Son Tung MTP had a great.....last night.
Act	7.	7. The.....of customs is very important.
Reflect	8.	8. The way you wear is a great.....of your personalities.

III. Complete the sentences with the following words.

biggest *world* *moon cakes* *celebration* *ancestors*
money *made* *traditional* *reunion* *local*

- The _____ of 1000 years of Thang Long was strongly impressive.
- Quan ho* singing has been recognized as a _____ heritage.
- In Vietnam, Tet is known as an occasion for family _____.
- The _____ people often perform a welcome dance when having visitors at the Cham Tower.
- Vietnamese people often show their respect to their _____.
- Tet is one of the _____ festivals in Vietnam.
- Banh chung* is _____ of sticky rice, pork, green beans, and wrapped in green leaves.
- Spring roll is one of the _____ foods in Vietnam.
- At Mid-Autumn Festival, children can dance, sing and enjoy _____.
- Children often receive lucky _____ during the first days of Tet.

IV. Choose the best answer A, B, C, D to complete the sentences.

- Pizza is a traditional _____ dish.
A. Italian B. Italia C. Italis D. Italion
- Glastonbury Festival is a _____ festival in England.
A. modern B. famous C. family D. fame

3. The Toronto International Film Festival is a film festival which ____ place every September in Toronto, Ontario, Canada.
A. hold B. take C. perform D. make
4. Festival has _____ millions of people from around the world each year.
A. attracted B. held C. gathered D. collected
5. Vu Lan Festival is an occasion for showing _____ to parents, ancestors.
A. reunion B. soul C. mind D. gratitude
6. Vietnamese people have a tradition of _____ national heroes.
A. remembering B. commemorating C. worshipping D. Performing
7. The Yen Tu festival is organized since the 10th lunar month and _____ for three spring months.
A. occurred B. happened C. longed D. lasted
8. According to the M'Nong's custom, the New Rice ____ is usually held in the evening.
A. occasion B. ceremony C. holiday D. vacation

V. Fill in the blank by using have to, must, don't have to, mustn't (lưu ý chia "have to" phù hợp)

1. If a man marries a Scot woman, he _____ welcome her with eggs and sauces on her face.
2. When going to some African countries, you _____ touch hands to greet people. It is considered impolite.
3. You _____ smoke in public places. It's prohibited.
4. It is the custom that children _____ ask the adults' permission before leaving the dining table.
5. My father says I _____ go home at 9 p.m.
6. You _____ drive on the left hand in London.
7. It's a good table manner that you _____ talk with food in your mouth.
8. They can solve this problem by themselves, so you _____ help them.
9. You _____ cheat during exam. You _____ follow the exam rules.
10. You _____ come if you don't want to.
11. I _____ eat chocolate. It's bad for me.
12. You _____ use the car without a driving license. It's against the law.
13. Visitors to the zoo _____ feed the animals.
14. You _____ drive so fast; we have a lot of time.
15. We _____ cook more; there's enough food.
16. You _____ put salt in her food; the doctor said she can't eat salt.
17. She _____ prepare for the party last night. Her parents did it for her.
18. Your slide _____ show the sense of unity in our class. We look forward to it.

VI. Read the text and answer the following questions.

Yen Tu Festival

The Yen Tu festival is organized since the 10th lunar month and lasted for three spring months. After ceremonies are held in the base of the mountain, there are thousands of people to Dong pagoda built on

the peak of Yen Tu. The way to Yen Tu peak is tortuous curling under the ancient trees, through the forest of bamboo, etc.

With the average time of 3 hours climbing, people will come to Dong pagoda. Coming to the Dong pagoda, people would feel relief like coming to the magical land. There are many pagodas, towers, etc.. on the way to the Yen Tu peak. **They** are hidden under the ancient trees, or right in the clear part of the space, in the cloud like the fairy tale. Moreover, when coming Yen Tu, visitors feel like coming to the Heaven's gate to raise the cloud. The East side is Ha Long Bay with thousands of islet like the chain of pearl. The South part is Haiphong city with the Da Bach, Bach Dang Rivers like the silks. The West part is the rich delta of Hai Duong province, Bac Ninh province. And the North part is full of mountains. All could encourage a pride and excitement in the happiness of the **conqueror**.

On festival days, there are many people coming to the Buddhist land to find belief, and wish for luck and fortune. Somebody come to show the respect for the ancestor or just come to witness the beauty and peaceful atmosphere. Many oversea Vietnamese come to Yen Tu to find the humanity values. There are also many foreign visitors knowing Yen Tu to be the religious, historical and ecological destination of tourism.

1. What is the topic of the above text?
A. Dong pagoda B. Yen Tu peak C. Buddhist land D. Yen Tu festival
2. When is the Yen Tu festival celebrated? (on Lunar calendar)
A. January B. August C. September D. October
3. Where do people go after participating in ceremonies held in the base of the mountain?
A. Dong pagoda B. Dong temple C. mountain D. Yen Tu pagoda
4. How long do people spend climbing to Dong pagoda on average?
A. 1 hour B. 1 hour a haft C. 2 hours D. 3 hours
5. What will you can see on the way to the Yen Tu peak?
A. pagoda B. towers C. A&B D. nothing
6. What is on the East side of the Yen Tu peak?
A. Hai Phong B. Ha Long Bay C. Hai Duong D. Bac Ninh
7. What is on the North part of the Yen Tu peak?
A. mountains B. thousands of islet C. silks D. Bach Dang river
8. What do people often do on festival days?
A. find the belief B. wish for luck C. wish for fortune D. All are true
9. The word "They" in paragraph 2 refers to _____
A. pagodas and towers B. ancient trees C. magic land D. visitors
10. The word "conqueror" in paragraph 2 means _____
A. ancestor B. people who find belief
C. people who succeed in climbing to Dong pagoda D. people who witness the beauty